ANNOUNCEMENT OF THE ROYAL THAI EMBASSY
NO. 10 /2564
RESUMPTION OF THE EMBASSAY’S REGULAR SERVICES
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Due to the gradual relaxation of prohibitory orders implemented by the
District Administration Offices of Kathmandu for the prevention of Coronavirus,
the Royal Thai Embassy in Kathmandu has decided to resume its regular services
since Monday 19 July 2021. Please note that the Embassy operates from Monday to
Friday between 08.30 — 12.30 hrs. and 13.30 — 16.30 hrs.

Nevertheless, all consular services still will be proceeded by appointment

only via consular.ktm@mfa.mail.go.th Further information can be accessed through

the Embassy’s website (https://www.thaiembnepal.org.np/?lang=en).




